From: Eric Weiss <ericdweiss@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, August 19, 2022 4:25 PM

To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov>
Subject: St Marks

[Some people who received this message don't often get email from ericdweiss@gmail.com. Learn why
this is important at https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderldentification ]

| support the plans to redevelop the lot at St. Mark’s. We need more housing, not empty lots. This will
add to the interest, vitality, and livelihood of the neighborhood.

Zone, baby, zone!
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